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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The play rehearsals are now in full swing. Lines are being learnt characters are 
coming to life, and the excitement is building! Thank you to Year 6 who have been 
creating some amazing props this week. Well done! 

The whole school have taken part in Design Technology week, Mr Slocombe (DT 
Federation Lead) taught the whole school together on Monday afternoon to start 
their project off. 

Thank you to those who have filled in the form regarding Class 2 coming to  
Winkleigh for 3 afternoons or a full day in January. We have had eight responses 
so far with 100% stating they would like a full day on a Friday. 

We would love for parents / carers to join us for our celebration assembly at 9:15 
on Thursday morning after the family breakfast and open morning and at our book 
club on Fridays from 8:45 – 9:10. 

This year we have created an Events Brochure, this has all the information you 
need for our Christmas Events - https://online.fliphtml5.com/fhyrt/uzmh/#p=1 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore. Executive Headteacher 

https://online.fliphtml5.com/fhyrt/uzmh/#p=1


 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 2ND DECEMBER 2024 

Saturday 30th November  Booking before school club on the gateway for w/c 9th Dec 

Monday 2nd December 

 School door opens at 8:45am and will shut promptly at 

8:55am so that children are in class ready to start their  

learning at 9am, late arrivals will need to be signed in, in the  

admin office 

 Gobbledy Virtual Book Fair — Ends 1st Dec  (Page 6) 

 Onsite AM—Mrs Rowcliffe 

 Onsite PM—Subject leader from Winkleigh 

Tuesday 3rd December 

 Reception Children Vision Screening 

 Onsite AM—Mrs Fenemore / Mrs Manning  

 Onsite PM—Mrs Rowcliffe 

Wednesday 4th December 

 PE Kit today: Class 2 

 Santa Run—Preschool, Class 1 & Class 2 

 Onsite PM—Mrs Manning  

Thursday 5th December 

 8.45am  Family Breakfast and Open Morning 

 9.15am Celebration Assembly—Parents/Carers Welcome 

 PE Kit today: Class 1, Class 2 

 Onsite AM—Mrs Fenemore & Mrs Manning 

 Onsite all day—Mrs Stapley 

Friday 6th December 
 8.45am- Book Club—Parents/Carers Welcome 

 PE Kit today: Class 1 

Saturday 7th December 
 Booking before school club on the gateway for w/c 16th  

December 

Emails sent this week: Goddledy Books Fair, Key stage 2 provision from January 2025, Christmas Events 2024, Payment 

Reminder Yr 6 London Residential, Santa Run Deadline, Class 2 staff cover, Christmas dinner deadline, Key stage 2  

provision from January 



 

 

 

This week we continued with our learning based around the story 'The Gingerbread man'  

and the children can retell the story beautifully! 

We also had a wonderfully messy time making our own gingerbread people.  

Preparations have begun for our Christmas show that we will be presenting to you in  
December and we are so excited!  

Have a wonderful weekend. Mrs Stapley and Tammie  

A reminder: 

Children need to be provided with trainers or shoes that they can be active in. Boots 

and wellies are not appropriate footwear for running around.   

Thank you 

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Preschool - Mrs Stapley 



 

 

 

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Class 1 - Mrs Betts 

Last week we invented a story using the Gingerbread Man as our inspiration, and this week 
we have invented a problem for Percy the Park Keeper in One Snowy Night.  The children 
are enjoying powering Professor Klunk’s Dream Machine and have received their first picture 
showing that the Brain has grown because of their imaginations. 

In maths we are learning about place value within 100.  We have been doing lots of active 
counting in both 1’s and 10’s.  We have used the book ‘One is a Snail, Ten is a Crab’ by April 
Pulley Sayre and Jeff Sayre to look at number composition for both Reception and Year 1. 

We have been very busy practising our Christmas play this week.  If you could practise the 
children’s lines with them it would be a great help, so that they can be script free next week. 
This could then enable them to concentrate on their acting because they will have memorised 
their lines. 

Hope you all have a great weekend 

Mrs Betts and Mrs Blacker  



 

 

 

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Class 2- Ms Rae 

After the excitement of snow last week, Class 2 returned to school Monday settled and 
ready to work. They have all approached this week positively and shown great resilience 
completing the tests to the best of their ability  –  we are very proud of them all. 

It has also been a week full of excitement, as the children have started to prepare for the 
whole school Christmas performance. It has been fantastic to hear them learning their lines 
and parts and seeing everyone contribute so enthusiastically. Keep up the good work  
learning your lines over the weekend so we can practice without scripts next week. 

More fun has been had planning and making our DT projects in the afternoons. Years 3, 4 
and 5 have been designing their own Christmas hats to wear at the Christmas party and 
year 6 have planned and made a festive game to take with them to the Winkleigh Christmas 
game day. 

Thank you to the parents who baked, donated and purchased cakes at the cake sale  
Thursday to support our fundraising- they all looked delicious!  

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone next week, 

Miss Rae, Mrs Miali & Mrs Slade  



 

 

 

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR 
25TH NOVEMBER 2024 - 1ST DECEMBER 2024 



 

 

 

CHRISTMAS COMPETITION 
MONDAY 16TH DECEMBER 2024 



 

 

 

AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 
4TH NOVEMBER 2024 - 4TH APRIL 2025 

As of the 4th November you can order lunch till 8am 

on the same day. 

KS1 children are all entitled to free school meals. 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for Kings 

Nympton Primary School, which entitles your child/ren to re-

ceive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

• Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

• Income support 

• Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

• Income-related employment and support allowance 

• Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

• Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 

 

 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

